
 
 

 

Upcoming Deadline for NCI Family Surveys  
 

The Division participates in two National Core Indicators (NCI) Family Surveys: the 
Adult Family Survey and the Child Family Survey. Family members of individuals 
receiving services may fill out these surveys to provide feedback about services and 
overall quality of life. The Division uses the information to improve services and 
support important initiatives. 
 

Surveys were mailed to 1,500 randomly-selected families by the University of 
Missouri-Kansas City Institute for Human Development (UMKC-IHD) earlier this 
year. If your family received one, please complete the survey by June 16, 2023. The 
paper survey may be completed and returned to UMKC-IHD, or the survey may be 
completed online. 
 

If you have questions about these surveys, please reach out to 
caitlin.bartley@dmh.mo.gov.   
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